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Hello,  

 

I think it is important to have more accessible units in multifamily housing developed 

under Housing and Community Services Department because as the population 

grows and older communities age, there is a concern that they are not able to be safe 

or self sufficient in their homes. Also, any accessible item/modification and home 

always benefits the next person. Finally, landlords and property managers are 

making it very difficult for residents to get reasonable accommodations. 

 

Thank you 


